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Holiday Club! 
It is Mid Term Already, where did summer go? Bookings are now 
open for the Autumn Holiday Club so feel free to enquire and book 
your places for the fun filled Easter program.  

At Camp Australia, this last fortnight, we have enjoyed our usual 
variety of cooking, arts and sports. The pupil free day was a success. 
We were colourful with marble painting and made our own bouncy 
balls.  We were spoilt for choice in the kitchen because, we not only 
baked a delicious cakes we also made chocolate yum, yum balls, 
honey joys and vegemite scrolls.  

Last week we made jewellery using loom bands and beads and 
crafted paper colourful gardens. This inspired Gardening club 
because we noticed some children have a fascinating interest in 
plants. We will start sprouting seeds of different kinds and see what 
will grow.  

The most popular sport played in our sports club has been soccer 
lately and there have been some requests to have running races. So, 
we are looking at starting a non-competitive little athletics to develop 
our physical skills. We are going to train ourselves and get ready for 
the 2015 Camp Australia Mini Olympics.  

Camp Australian Idols have been rehearsing their performances and 
fine tuning their talents on the recently donated drum and guitar kits. 
We have seen solo artists and three piece bands emerge with covers 
of popular songs and dance choreography.    

There is so much more fun to continue so stay tuned into the Camp 
Australia News. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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